
From:   Thomas Voltero   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 02, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 1069-EX-ST-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ben-

Latitude has been updated.  Appreciate you checking on that.  Any assistance in expediting the
application is appreciated.

Tom


